
 

 

 

 

April 2, 2013 

 

 

FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC  20554 

 

Re: Section 1.65 Notification of Changes to the Officers and Board of 

Managers of Intelsat License LLC  

   

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) files this letter pursuant to Section 1.65 of the 

rules of the Federal Communications Commission
1
 (“FCC” or “Commission”) 

with respect to the continuing accuracy and completeness of information 

furnished in pending applications.   

 

On March 18, 2013, Michelle Bryan assumed the role of Secretary of Intelsat 

License LLC and a position on the Board of Managers.  Phillip Spector no 

longer serves as an officer or member of Intelsat License LLC’s Board of 

Managers.    

 

This information updates Exhibit C of the following pending applications: 
 

1. Application of Intelsat License LLC to Modify Authorization for 

Intelsat 702,  

File No. SAT-MOD-20121001-00163, Call Sign S2388 

2. Application of Intelsat License LLC to Modify Authorization for 

Intelsat 706,  

File No. SAT-MOD-20121026-00188, Call Sign S2401 

3. Application of Intelsat License LLC to Modify Authorization of 

Galaxy 11,  

File No. SAT-MOD-20121018-00184, Call Sign S2253 

4. Application of Intelsat License LLC to Modify Authorization for 

Intelsat 8, 

File Nos. SAT-MOD-20120619-00100, SAT-AMD-20120815-

00131, Call Sign S2460 

                                                           
1
  47 C.F.R. § 1.65. 
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